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association of university and college employees 

' . 
Nathan Divinsky 
President's Ad Hoc Committee on Day Care 
c/o President's Office 
Old Administration Building 
CAMPUS-MAIL 

Dear Mr. Divinsky: 

March 19, 1982 

Further to my letter of March 1, 1982, I would appreciate some in-
formation. I have seen a letter from Michael Shaw, Vice-President Academic 
and Provost to the President's Ad Hoc Committee on Day Care. This letter,' 
dated February 10, 1982, dismissed the Committee. Subsequent to this letter, 
the UBC Reports of February 17, 1982 indicates that you are head of the 
President's Advisory Committee on Child Care. Is there a new Committee? 
and if so, who are the members of it? to our knowledge, there is no staff 
representative on the committee and we understand you wre not the chair of 
the committee dismissed on February 10th. We would also appreciate re-
ceiving a copy of the April 1981 Annual Report of.,the President's Advisory 
Committe~. · 

Finally, we understand the Bob Bob Berwick Centre will be transferring 
its facilities to Surrey. Has the University cohsiderec,l making these, new, 
highly desirable facilities available to the various day care groups· on campus?· 

cc: Across Campus 
Day Care Office Co-ordinator 
Neil Boucher 
all campus day care groups 
AUCE Day Care Committee 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE' Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, V~ncouver, B.C. VGT 1 W5 
; Telephone: 224-2308 


